
 

 

Parliamentary Standing Committee on Information Technology Visits ITI Limited 
 
Parliamentary Standing Committee on Information Technology chaired by Dr. Shashi Tharoor 

visited ITI Limited, Srinagar Plant on September 3, 2021. Shri R M Agarwal, CMD, ITI Limited along 

with Shri D. Venkateswarlu, Director (Production), Shri Rajeev Srivastava, Director (Finance), Shri 

Idris Khan, DGM-S, Unit Head ITI Srinagar Plant and senior officers welcomed the members of 

Standing Committee on Information Technology. 

 

The members of Standing Committee were taken around the Skill Development Centre of the 

plant. The members also witnessed ITI’s products and services from all the manufacturing 

plants/units like Smart Cards, Micro PC, Solar Panels, 3D Printing Machine, Face Mask vending 

machine etc. 

 

  



 

A meeting was organized to review the performance of the company. On the occasion, Shri R M 

Agarwal gave an overview of the company, highlighted the performance and reviewed the 

progress of ongoing projects. Dr. Shashi Tharoor, Chairperson of the Standing Committee 

appreciated the facilities available across ITI manufacturing plants/units like Data Centre, Smart 

Cards and urged ITI Management to explore the potential market. The members also expressed 

their interest in products and services of ITI like 3D Printing Machine, development of Smart 

Phones, Miniaturised Solar Panels, EVMs etc., and suggested for exploring opportunities in 

Artificial Intelligence, Server Hub and Data Centre. 

 


